
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
Town of Pembroke & Pembroke School District 

2021 Proposed Budget 
 
Notice is hereby given in accordance with RSA 32:5 to the residents of Pembroke that the 
Pembroke Budget Committee will hold a public hearing at 7:00 PM on Thursday 
February 4, 2021. This meeting will be held remotely and you can access either by phone 
or internet by following the instructions listed below. The meeting will be to present and 
discuss the proposed 2021 Municipal, Sewer Commission, Water Works and 2021-22 
School District budgets and warrant articles. All interested residents are invited to attend 
the hearing remotely and encouraged to provide written or oral comments.  
 
Materials that will be discussed by the Budget Committee will be available in paper form 
at both the Town Hall and SAU #53 in advance of the meeting for those who plan to join.  
 
Material can also be located on the Town website at www.pembroke-nh.com and for the 
School at www.SAU53.org  
 
Any questions on the Town budget should be directed to David M. Jodoin, Town 
Administrator 603-485-4747 or djodoin@pembroke-nh.com. For information on the 
School budget please contact Patty Sherman at 485-5187 or psherman@sau53.org;  
   
Join meeting  
   
More ways to join:  
Join from the meeting link  
https://sau53.webex.com/sau53/j.php?MTID=ma306c862120dd23d4013211abde
2c3b4  
   
Join by meeting number   
Meeting number (access code): 179 938 2683   
Meeting password: EGmaG469yYS   
   
Tap to join from a mobile device (attendees only)  
+1-408-418-9388,,1799382683## United States Toll  
   
Join by phone  
+1-408-418-9388 United States Toll  
Global call-in numbers  
   
Join from a video system or application  
Dial 1799382683@sau53.webex.com  
You can also dial 173.243.2.68 and enter your meeting number.  
   
Join using Microsoft Lync or Microsoft Skype for Business  
Dial 1799382683.sau53@lync.webex.com  



   
Immediately following the meeting the Pembroke Budget Committee will 
meet  and continue the meeting remotely to discuss and deliberate on the 
proposed budgets 
  

Mark LePage, Chairman 
Pembroke Budget Committee 

 


